
Department of surgery hosts the inaugural annual comprehensive clinical neurosurgery 
review course for English speaking countries of Sub Saharan Africa. 
 
Between the 11th and 13th May the department of surgery hosts the inaugural annual 
comprehensive clinical neurosurgery review course for English speaking countries of Sub 
Saharan Africa. 
This review course is intended to provide the latest information in scientific work related to 
neurosurgery and demonstrate using associated clinical presentations.  Target group are the 
Master of Medicine in neurosurgery students though qualified surgeons are welcome to attend. 
The theme for this years course is “Training the future neurosurgeon in Africa”.  This reflects the 
great strides made in the training of neurosurgery on the continent. 
The department of surgery has had a neurosurgery training programme running for some time 
and graduated six neurosurgeons, one of who is employed by the department. 
Amongst the distinguished guests to this year’s course include a panel of international as well as 
local neurosurgeons and neuroscientists.  International visitors are from the USA and the UK.  
International facuty includes Prof Christian Raftopoulos, Prof. Marc Sindou, Prof. Luc Bauchet, 
Prof. Olivier Klein and Pro. Antonio Bernardo.  
 


